
August 2025 

 Dear Secondary Students and Families, 

As we are preparing for the 2025-2026 academic school year, we are requesting your help to 
provide general information for our secondary school database and secondary school busing 
requirements. 

We will contact students/parents about issues relating to: 
➢ Busing

➢ Closures

➢ Cancellations

➢ Emergencies

➢ Special Events & Activities

Student Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

Student Email: _________________________________________________________________ 

Student Phone #: _______________________________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Names: _________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Email: __________________________________________________________ 

Road & Blue Number: ___________________________________________________________ 

Grade in September: ____________________________________________________________ 

School Attending: _______________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone: ___________________________ Cell Phone: _____________________________ 

Will your student be riding the bus?     Yes        No 

Please keep the Department of Lifelong Learning informed of changes in contact information. 

Send the completed form to the Department of Lifelong Learning via: 
Email:  LLClerk@mncfn.ca 
Or drop off at the address below. 
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